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Product Discontinuation Notice of Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
  We regret to inform you End-of-Life of Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors as follows. 
 
 
 

 
1. Products to be affected 

- All Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors whose capacitance is less than 1 F 
 
 

2. Background 
These products have been in the market for a long time, but we are facing difficulty in securing stable supply due to 
availability of materials and maintain the special production equipment. 

 
3. Schedule 

The last order date:  March 2020 
The last shipping date:  September 2020 

 
 

4. Others 
Regarding the replacement products and any inquiries, please ask to our sales representatives. 
 

 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
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Masahito KANAYAMA     Kaname TAKAHASHI 
Department Manager,     Department Manager, 
Business Management Dept.,     Sales Promotion Dept.,  
Product Business Management     Sales Headquarters 
NIPPON CHEMI-CON CORPORATION    NIPPON CHEMI-CON CORPORATION 
 

Signature 




